
TREASURE HUNT [TIME to be announced] 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear All 
 

Believe it or not, I have today (St. Davids) been preparing this year’s Treasure 
Hunt - yes, it is not until Saturday August 17th (2024) I know, but I like to get 
prepared while I have the time. So I have been visiting this year’s chosen site this 
morning and making the arrangements. 
 
It will be in a rural area and we will be able to meander around a village and then 
gather in the local church to see and hear the organ – part of which may date 
back to the early 18th century. 
 
We can picnic in the church grounds, go to the loo and make cups of tea there - 
thanks to the kindness of the vicar and congregation. We can even have use of 
room if the weather is inclement. Alternatively, there are a few local eateries. 
 
 

So can I please encourage you to put this date – 
 

“S a t u r d a y   A u g u s t 17th” 
 

 
in your diaries now.             Many thanks 
 
Melvyn 
 
 
 
 

   
 


